The Board of Education of the Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium and Keweenaw held a work session on Monday, February 28, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. in the Board of Education Room.

Present were members: Jason Wickstrom, Daniel Zubiena, Melanie Parker, Maria Campioni, Philip Halonen, James Vertin, and Phyllis Locatelli via phone. Also present was Christopher Davidson, Superintendent, Laurie Rule, CEA member, Jeff Twardzik, Greg Cory and Ed Zinzunegui via zoom.

## Informational items discussed included:

- 1. QMoto Presentation Jeff Twardzik
- 2. COVID-19 Update
- 3. 2020-2021 Audit & 2021-2022 Amended Budgets
- 4. February Pupil Count Estimates
- 5. 2022 CCASB Awards
- 6. Building Projects
  - a. Virtual Center
  - b. Elementary Doors
  - c. Staff Parking Lot
  - d. Touchless Faucet & Flush Valves
  - e. Security System
  - f. Skylert Upgrade Parent Communication

Michigan Virtual Learning Research Institute

Superintendent Contract Extension

**NEOLA updates** 

**CLK PAC Meeting Notes** 

The Board set their next work session for Monday, April 4, 2022, at 4:30 p.m.

## PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF CALUMET CALUMET, MICHIGAN

## RECORD OF MINUTES

February 28, 2022

On motion, seconded (Zubiena-Halonen) unanimous decision, the Board of Education adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

resident

Mullim Flanker Secretary